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Detectives Seek Public’s Help in Identifying Suspects in Shootout 

 
   
Detectives are investigating a shootout that occurred in the unit block of E. Bel Air Avenue on 

Monday, February 12, 2024.  

 

At approximately 3:20 pm, a group of individuals exchanged gunfire with one another. 

Witnesses described seeing multiple shooters and heard numerous shots fired.  

 

No one was injured, and no property was damaged in the exchange of gunfire; however, 

surrounding schools were placed in lockdown until the scene was determined to be safe.  

 

Anyone with information about the incident should contact Detective Soto at 410-272-2121, 

press #8, and dial extension 124.  
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